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HEWLETT PACKARD 2000

AVONDALE DIVISION = Route 41 Avondale, Pennsylvania 19311, Telephone'215 268-2281
'

December 14, 1970
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.

,

| Mr. James C. Malaros
i Isotopes Bransh
'

. Division of Materials Licensing
! Atomic Energy Commission
j Washington, D. C. 20545 ,

i

| Dear Mr. Malaros-
;

! Our customers have been experiencing difficulty-obtaining a
~

i license from agreement states to possess and operate our model
i 2-6195 electron capture detector. The heart of the problem is
j ,the model number and vender of the nickel-65~ foil which changed
{ as indicated in my letter to you dated May'4, 1970.
j

! In talking with a Mr. Silver, N. Y. State Dept. of Labor,
i in regard to one of these. licensing problems, he thought that

j your office should have informed the agreement states by means
of the " Official Catalog Sheet." If this is the usual routine,.

| I would appreciate your taking care of this if it has not already.
j' been done. In the meantime, I have written the agreement states
; of the model number change.
4

| Please call me if you should need additional information.

i
Sincerely,

|f/$l' t%f Q
l M. B. Whittier.

| Radiation Safety Officer.
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